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Subject: Modernizing Today – Issue Two              

As many of you are already aware, OPM has undertaken a major task to modernize the retirement
system that currently exists.  In order to insure that we achieve the success for which we are
striving, we feel it necessary to communicate and receive feedback from payroll offices.  In order
to continue consistent communication, we have enclosed issue two of the bulletin Modernizing
Today.

Your answers on the feedback portion of Modernizing Today are greatly appreciated.               
                                            

                                                             Robert A. Yuran, Chief
                                                               Financial Policy Staff

Retirement and Insurance Service


